
Eye Care Updates 

 

Spirit Lake Health Center (SLHC) 

Eye appointments scheduled with the diabetes eye clinic at SLHC for Tuesday, 

March 31, 2020 are postponed at this time.  We want to ensure that patients stay 

healthy and reduce their chances of exposure to COVID-19.  We will reschedule 

the patients for that date once we have another available for exams.  We 

apologize for any inconvenience. 

JVN-Retinal Imaging at SLHC 

Are currently on hold until further notice.  

 

 

 

20/20 Eye Care                   *the following updates are set up until April 15th*  

Are currently not seeing any patients with a scheduled appointment, including 

annual/regular eye exams, due to the COVID-19.  There lobby is closed, but are 

available to see urgent or emergent patients. If you are unsure what is considered 

urgent or emergent, please feel free to contact them 

at (701) 662-2817.  

Hours available:  
Monday through Thursday--10AM to 4PM  
Friday--10AM to 2PM 
 
They are only dispensing glasses that are ready to be 

released to patients.  They ask that if you are picking up glasses, to call them once 

you are outside the facility.  They are currently not fitting/readjusting or letting 

patients choose glasses.   

 

 



The Eye Clinic    *the following updates are set up until April 15th* 

Are currently not seeing any patients with a scheduled appointment, including 

annual/regular eye exams, due to the COVID-19.  There lobby is closed, but are 

available to see urgent or emergent patients. If you are unsure what is considered 

urgent or emergent, please feel free to contact them at (701) 662-4085, option 1.  

Hours available:  
Monday through Friday--10AM to 4PM  
 
They are only dispensing glasses that are ready to be released to patients.  They 

ask that if you are picking up glasses, to call them once you are outside the 

facility.  They are currently not fitting/readjusting or letting patients choose 

glasses. 

 

 

Trinity Regional Eye Care at the Eye Clinic    

*the following updates are set up until April 15th* 

Are currently not seeing any patients with a scheduled appointment, including 

annual/regular eye exams, due to the COVID-19.  There lobby is closed, but are 

available to see urgent or emergent patients. If you are unsure what is considered 

urgent or emergent, please feel free to contact them at (701) 662-4085, option 2.  

Hours available:  
Monday through Friday--10AM to 4PM  
 

 


